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SCHOOL Or MEDIGINE

President's message

The start of another academic year is always an exciting time at
the School of Medicine. Though there’s no such thing as
“summer off” for our students, the pace picks up as everyone
returns to campus. From move-in day and inDOCtrination for

first-year students to the White Coat Ceremony for third-years,
activities and ceremonies mark these beginnings and transitions.

It's also a new year for the school’s first alumni dean, Mary Anne
Jackson, M.D. /8. Her term as interim dean started July 1, and she's deeply involved in a
wide range of vital duties, including alumni outreach. (More on that below.)

Please stay in touch, stay involved and let us know how we can enhance your experience
as alumni. With your help and support the School of Medicine will continue to conduct
leading research, train excellent residents and educate the next generation of caring,
competent physicians, physician assistants and anesthesiology assistants.

Tracy L Stevens, M.D. "90
President, National Board of Alumni and Partners

Dean Jackson's off and running

Read more >>>

First Amit J. Patel Scholarship honors
volunteerism

Read more >>>

UMKC digital kiosks are a national
campus first

Read more >>

$3.2 million grant will aid future health
professionals

/| Read more >>>

Bioinformatics grad wins travel grant to present research

Read more >>>

Still time to register for Regalia Run on Sept. 30

Read more >>>

Coming Events

september 20
Marjorie S. Sirridge, M.D. — Outstanding Women in Medicine Lectureship

september 28
School of Medicine Annual Faculty Promotion & Awards Reception

september 28-30
UMKC Founder's Week

September 29
UMKC Service Day

UMKC

CONNECT WITH FELLOW ALUMMNI through the UMKC alumni online community, Begin with one of the links below

IF YOU'RE NOT REGISTERED, use your LAST NAME --Aylward-- and your CONSTITUENT 1D Number (remember to include
the zeros) --0000080283-- to complete the signup process

IF YOU'RE ALREADY REGISTERED, update your personal profile

FORGOT YOUR LOGIN INFORMATION? Retrieve your username. Reset your password

University of Missouri-Kansas City
5115 Oak 5t
Kansas City, MO 6411/
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